
 

 
 

Informational Session Regarding Give Ups 
 

Overview  

On Thursday, January 4, Cboe will hold an informational session regarding potential changes to the 
Cboe Options Exchanges’ (Cboe, C2, BZX and EDGX Options) rules regarding the give up of a Clearing 
Trading Permit Holder/Member.  The session will be held at 3:30 pm in Conference Room 4A of the Cboe 
building at 400 S. LaSalle Street in Chicago.  TPHs/Members may also attend the session by phone - the 
conference call-in number is 1-866-427-1319 and the participant ID is 914083#.  Representatives from 
brokerage groups that are TPHs/Members of the Cboe Options Exchanges are strongly encouraged to 
attend. 
 
Additional Information 
Please contact Cboe Trading System Development (“TSD”) with any questions. 
 
 
Cboe Trading Systems Development 
312.786.8727 
TSDMgt@cboe.com 
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